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Summer Break May be Ending but The Fun Continues: WonderWorks Branson to 

Host Back-to-School Bash to Kick Off New School Year 
 

 

BRANSON, Missouri – (July 22, 2024) – Summer break may be winding down, but 
plenty of fun is still within reach at WonderWorks Branson. The upside-down house is 
hosting a Back 2 School Bash this August, offering families a fun way to finish out 
summer and slide into the new school year. The event will be held daily from August 2-
11, 2024, with locals able to score discounted tickets for only $15, plus tax. Taking part 
in some educational, upside-down fun before school starts is a great way to foster a 
smooth transition back into the classroom and drum up some excitement for the new 
school year. 
 
“We never want the summer to end!” said Brenda Dent, general manager at 
WonderWorks Branson. “We're excited to bring back our Back 2 School Bash to go out 
with a bang. This is a great way to soak up the last moments of summer and make 
some memories with your friends and family at a discounted price.”  
 
Event tickets grant guests access to everything WonderWorks Branson has to offer. 
Science fans of all ages can explore over 100 interactive exhibits and activities based 
on science, technology, engineering, art, and mathematics (STEAM). They can check 
out such exhibits as American Pride, Dr. Seuss’s Unorthodox Taxidermy, the Bubble 
Lab, the Hurricane Shack, an Astronaut Training Gyroscope, and much more. 
 
To attend this special event, guests must snag a mobile coupon for the discounted Back 
2 School Bash tickets. To do so, local residents can text B2SBR to 73028. Guests must 
then present the text message they receive back along with proof of residency to the 
team at admissions to purchase their tickets. The event tickets are open to all those 
who live in select counties in Southwest Missouri and Northwest Arkansas.  
 
Qualifying Missouri counties include: Vernon, Barton, Jasper, Newton, McDonald, St. 
Clair, Cedar Dade, Lawrence, Barry, Hickory, Polk, Greene, Christian, Taney, Dallas, 
Webster, Laclede, Wright, Douglas, Ozark, and Stone. Qualifying Arkansas counties 
include: Benton, Washington, Madison, Carroll, Newton, Searcy, Marion, and Boone. 
 
“With all of our interactive, STEM-themed exhibits, WonderWorks is the perfect place to 
ease students back into learning after a long summer. Everyone will get hands-on 
experiences in concepts like the principles of pressure, pulley systems, G-forces, and 
so much more. You’ll learn something new while exploring, whether you realize it or 
not!” said Brenda Dent, general manager at WonderWorks Branson.  
 
As the summer comes to a close and schools open back up, WonderWorks Branson is 
also an ideal destination for groups of all kinds. Groups of 15 people or more qualify for 
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a discounted admission rate when they book their visit in advance. WonderWorks’ 
special group offerings are ideal for those hosting summer camps, entertaining scouts, 
leading sports teams, and all other groups looking for a unique bonding adventure. 
Looking ahead at the 2024-25 school year, WonderWorks will continue to be a great 
destination for field trips, college excursions, sports teams, and more. This fall, they will 
also host special Homeschool Days for homeschooled students and their families. To 
get more information about group visits, visit the site at: 
https://www.wonderworksonline.com/branson/groups/  
 
Education and entertainment go hand in hand at the iconic upside-down house, so all of 
the interactive exhibits and attractions inside have been designed to teach guests 
something new in a fun and memorable way. WonderWorks also offers various STEM 
and STEAM activities and events throughout the year. They provide team-building 
activities, field trip opportunities, private event packages, group rates, exciting birthday 
parties, and more. WonderWorks Branson is filled with over 48,000 square feet of 
family-friendly, engaging activities. The attraction is open daily throughout the year. To 
get more information or purchase tickets, visit the site: 
https://www.wonderworksonline.com/branson.  
 
About WonderWorks 

WonderWorks, the upside-down adventure, is a science-focused indoor amusement 
park for the mind that holds something unique and exciting for visitors of all ages. There 
are three floors of nonstop "edu-tainment," with over 100 hands-on and interactive 
exhibits that serve the educational purpose of challenging the mind and sparking the 
imagination. WonderWorks has locations in Orlando, Pigeon Forge, Myrtle Beach, 
Panama City Beach, Syracuse, and Branson. For more information, 
visit https://www.wonderworksonline.com/branson and follow @WonderWorksBranson 
on Facebook, @WonderWorksBR on Twitter, and @WonderWorks_br on Instagram. 
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